Town of Humboldt Newsletter

Town Of Humboldt Board Norbert Dantinne - Chairman 920-863-6323 Merle Vanden Plas - Supervisor 920-863-6119 Wes Dorner - Supervisor 920-469-5545 Judy Baierl - Clerk 920-863-3370 Jeanne Conard - Treasurer 920-845-5459 Steve Dart - Constable 920-609-8323 Clete Cisler - Zoning Administrator 920-465-0083 Please make note of your town officials and their phone numbers. Contact Clete Cisler for any building permits needed or zoning questions.

It is once again tax season and your taxs bills will be mailed out in mid December by Brown County Treasurer's Office. All tax bills must be paid to or at the Brown County Treasurer's office. Pleas contact that office at 920-448-4074 for office hours. Denmark State Bank is another site that will accept tax payments for Brown County.

ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: All dogs must have a license and be confined to the owners property. Owners of dogs found harassing pedestrians, livestock, etc will be fined. All livestock must be confined to owner's property. Dog license are valid from January 1 to December 31. License rates are: Male \$8.50 Neutered Male \$3.50 Female \$8.50 Spayed Female \$3.50

Anyone that has 4 or more dogs is required to purchase a kennel license or multiple dog license Multiple Dog License (up to 12) \$36.50

Owner must present their RABIES VACCINATION CERTIFICATE showing that thier dog is vaccinated against rabies by a veterinarian, before the dog can be licensed. Jeanne will also need a phone number from each owner for the dog license report sent to the Brown County Clerks Office. THIS RULE WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED!!!!!! Dog license Fee and rabies vacaination certificates can be sent to: Jeanne Conard Town of Humboldt 6160 Humboldt Road Luxemburg, WI 54217 The dog license will then be issued and all paper work will be returned to you. Please make all check payable to: Town of Humboldt. Any questions, please call 920-845-5459

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email instead of paper, please call or email Judy, so she can add your name to the list for emailing. Again this would be a cost savings for the township. Judy's phone number is 920-863-3370 or her email is baierl05@centurytel.net

Have a happy and safe Holiday Season.